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Managing Director absence 
 
 
ARB Corporation Limited advises that its Managing Director, Mr Andrew Brown, was 
injured in an off-road race last Sunday. He is presently receiving medical treatment 
and is expected to make a full recovery. He will be absent from work during the initial 
recovery period.  
 
The Board wishes Andrew a speedy recovery and looks forward to his return. 
 
 
John Forsyth 
Director and Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 


